UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS

MARINE SAFETY BULLETIN

Volume XXIII, Issue: 025 TIME: 1100 DATE: Apnl 28, 2023

HIGH WATER SAFETY ADVISORY: LMR MM 219 TO MM
237 AHP (30’ and Falling) CANCELLATION

1. As a result of the Baton Rouge river gauge reading 25.5 feet and falling, in accordance with the
Waterways Action Plan Baton Rouge Annex:

A. The COTP New Orleans has cancelled all requirements contained in MSIB Volume XXIII, Issuc
023.

This Marine Safety Information Bulletin (MSIB) supersedes MSIB Volume XXIII, Issue 023, High
Water Safety Advisory: LMR MM 219 T'O MM 237 AHP (30" and Falling).

For further information, contact the following:
Vessel Traffic Service Lower Mississippi River: (504) 365-2230, VHF-FM CH 05A, 12, 67

Coast Guard MSU Baton Rouge Waterways Management: (225) 298-5400 x230
Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center: {504) 365-2200

CAPT GREGORY A. CALLAGHAN
Alternate Captain of the Port, New Orleans

For o current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit https: - homeport.user.mil nola, and look under “Safety and Sceurity™




